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DEAR RESIDENT

PALMERSTON ROAD UPGRADES
Roystonea Avenue / Temple Terrace intersection  
to Terry Drive, Gunn 
EXCAVATION WORKS START WEDNESDAY 24 FEBRUARY
The Northern Territory Government is undertaking a series of road improvements in  
and around Palmerston which started in 2015 and will continue this year. 

With Palmerston being one of Australia’s fastest growing cities, the Northern Territory 
Government is committed to ensuring the road network is upgraded to ensure it 
services the growth of the region.

Duplication road works on �Roystonea Avenue are now moving towards Terry Drive.

Excavation works continue on� Roystonea Avenue, adjacent to the property boundaries 
of residences on Fish River Way, Gunn. These works will provide additional lanes to 
cater for growing demand in the area and improve road safety.

Works will take place during the day and include the use of an excavator. Residents  
may experience an increase in noise. Appropriate measures will be taken to reduce and 
suppress noise wherever possible. 

During these works, temporary speed restrictions and lane closures will also be in place. 

We appreciate your patience while we deliver these important upgrades. Excavation 
works will be finished by mid April, with overall project completion anticipated for 
October 2016.

Keep up to date with the latest information via the below website, through newspaper 
advertising or ‘like us’ on Facebook at NT Road Report.

Should you have any queries or concerns about the work being undertaken, please  
do not hesitate to contact Senior Project Manager Mr Ben Langdon on 8999 4822  
or email civilprojects.doi@nt.gov.au 


